Blacktown
City Council

Your ref: PP_2018_BLACK_006_00
File no: F18/2389

Ann-Maree Carruthers 28 June 2019
Director, Sydney West Region

Department of Planning and Environment

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

By email
Attention: Mr Michael Cividin

Dear Madam,

Request for extension of time: Planning Proposal PP_2018_BLACK_006_00
for 150 — 162 Reservoir Rd, Blacktown

We are writing to request an extension of time for completion of the Planning Proposal for
150 — 162 Reservoir Rd, Blacktown.

We are requesting the extension as we are waiting on the completion of the
Contamination Report that was requested by the Department of Planning and
Environment as part of the Gateway Determination. The consultant is experiencing
difficulties with access to one privately owned lot subject to contamination testing.

A revised copy of the Project Timeline is attached.

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact Monique Darcy, Contract
Policy Planner on 9839 6387.
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Part 6 — Project timeline

Tasks

Timeframe

Gateway Determination

September 2018

Public Authority Consultation

October — November 2018

Community Consultation

October — November 2018

Consideration of Submissions

December — January 2019

Update Planning Proposal/report to Council

October 2019

Department review of final Planning Proposal

October 2019




